
How we
 grow together



�e City of Edmonton is proposing 
the development of a 
medium-density apartment building 
at 11039, 11045 and 11049 130 Street.

We have partnered with Homeward 
Trust on a proposal for approx. 60 
units of supportive housing.

Next Steps
A proposal to sell the land to Homeward Trust will go 
to City Council for approval on February 22, 2021.
You can watch the meeting and/or request to speak 
at edmonton.ca/meetings 

If the land sale is approved, the City and Homeward 
Trust will hold digital engagement with the
community. We look forward to hearing from you and 
gathering your input on a Good Neighbour Plan. 

You can find more information, copies of all
community notifications, and sign up for updates at 
edmonton.ca/westmountsupportivehousing

Supportive housing is not a homeless 
shelter or transitional housing. It is an 
apartment building for Edmontonians who 
have experienced homelessness and need 
support to maintain their housing. 
Residents receive the 24/7 on-site health, 
wellness and life skills support they need
to succeed.


